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VICTORY IN THE PACIFIC CELEBRATION
I had the great pleasure of accompanying Natalie Girgis and Jacob Smith to Cabra-vale
Diggers Club.

This year commemorated 72 years since the signing of the treaty with Japan to end all conflict
within the Pacific Region. Natalie (Year 11) and Jacob (Year 12) represented the College in the
march and laying a wreath on behalf of the College.

Both Natalie and Jacob have previously undertaken the Kokoda Challenge where they walked in
the footsteps of the soldiers who fought and paid the ultimate sacrifice during the Pacific conflict
in Papua New Guinea.

We have had a long history with Cabra-vale Diggers and both Natalie and Jacob represented the
College with pride and dignity on such a special occasion.

Yours in Christ.

Mr Phil Kaye
Director of Welfare (Senior Years),  Kokoda Trek Coordinator
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